207-209 FIRST STREET, EAST

)
i\

December 9, 1959

Mr. S.R. Morss
R85 3
Bradford, Mass

e

Dear Mr. Morss,

Our sincere thanks to you for taking time to send

us a report of signal strength received from our new
\'j station K 0 U R Independence, Iowa. We are most happy
to verify your report and we wish you the Best of

Seasons Greetings.

Yours Truly,
// ' fM

H.D. Shanklin

Chief Engineer

e 250 WATTS 1220 KILOCYCLES



